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$1.5m cash received as final payment for sale of Bynoe 
Lithium Project 

 

Liontown Resources Limited (ASX: LTR; “Liontown” or “Company”) is pleased to advise that it has 
received A$1.5 million in cash from Core Lithium Limited ("Core"). 

The payment relates to the contingent consideration pursuant to the Sale Agreement Liontown entered 
into with Core in 2017 for the sale of the Bynoe Lithium Project in the Northern Territory (see LTR:ASX 
release dated 14th September 2017).  

Following receipt of the above proceeds, Liontown’s cash balance is approximately $6.7m as of 13th July 
2020. 

This announcement has been authorised for release by the Board. 
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